
JANUARY 2025 REMINDER

We have had a great
start to the term.
Attendance and
behaviour has been
good and the children
are working hard in
all classes. Thank you
for your continued
support.

Please remember these
should be plain black.

 School Shoes and PE
Trainers

Our Pre-School Nursery open
days are available below! 

Please tell your friends
and family!

Young Voices Dodgeball Champions!
We had a professional
photographer who took
lots of photos of the
children during the
school day. Our PTA are
currently printing these
and they will be
available to purchase
soon!
 

Professional Photos

SCHOOL NEWS

RECENT TWEETS!

Please follow us on twitter!
@horncastlepri

Please see some of our
recent stories below!

 . Well done to year 4 who
were the overall winners
at the recent Dodgeball
competition at QEGs!

Our Young Voices Choir
had a great time at
Sheffield Arena at their
singing event. They were
brilliant! Well done.

A huge thank you to the
many parent helpers who
joined us!

PRE-SCHOOL NURSERY OPEN DAYS



More dates for your diary...
SEND Coffee Morning 13/02/2025 - Dyslexia
SEND Coffee Morning 04/04/2025 - Speech and Language
Year 4 visit to Banovallum 07/02/25
Year 5D - Trip to Lincoln Recycling Centre 12/2/25
Year 5B - Trip to Lincoln Recycling Centre 13/2/25
Rhubarb Theatre visiting Year 3 -13/02/25
Wear Red Day - 28/02/25

Goodbye and good luck!

Mrs Hutson, our Inclusion Leader, has made the decision not to return to work following the
birth of her second child so that she is able to spend more time with her children whilst they
are of a young age. She has thoroughly enjoyed her time working at Horncastle Primary
School and would like to thank all of the children, parents and staff that she has worked
with over the years.

We too would like to thank Mrs Hutson for all of her hard work during her time at our
school and wish her the best for the future.










